Appendix 1 — Scheme leaflet

Burnham Station
traffic scheme

Phase two experimental scheme - northbound option

Transport for Slough Slough

Borough Councd



The scheme

W h e n From Thursday 25 February 2016

Trafficcan tumnin
both directions from
the top of Station Road

Traffic can only
travel one-way
through the bridge

VV h at « Phase two of an experimental traffic scheme, affecting
+  Station Road, Burnham Lane and the station triangle.
Phase one involved the full closure of Station Road from
October 2015 to February 2016. The council are now
trialling a second experimental phase which will include

the following:

+ Opening Station Road at the
railway bridge, to northbound
only traffic, from Stanhope Road
to Burnham Lane

+ Narrowing Station Road near
the bridge to deter vehicles
attempting to travel
southbound under the bridge
and to assist pedestrians
crossing the road here

+ Keeping some of the existing
features of the current scheme
including:

o Station triangle being one way

o Mini roundabout at the
junction of Burnham Lane
with Buckingham Avenue

o Bus stop location remaining
on Station Road at the triangle
(in both directions)

+ New direction and information

signs

« Traffic signal works to support

the new scheme

W h « The aim is to reduce congestion on Burnham Lane and
y * the triangle for the benefit of local residents.

We believe the second phase of « allow improved access between

the project will: Burnham and Cippenham
« stop buses blocking Burnham « allow improved access between
Lane the Burnham area and the
A4/M4

- improve the flow of traffic
around the Burnham area

Why experimental:

An experimental scheme allows the council to closely monitor the impacts
of a traffic scheme and make changes as required.

The full closure of Station Road has been trialled, the northbound option is
now being trialled in order to compare this against the full closure and the
situation before the scheme was put in place.




Have your say:

The consultation will open on the day the scheme opens -
Thursday 25 February.

You can get more information and have your say by:

* logging on to: slough.gov.uk/burnhamstationtraffic and
completing the online questionnaire

« commenting on our Facebook page:
www.facebook.com/TransportforSlough

* emailing: tfs@slough.gov.uk

« writing to: Transport for Slough, Slough Borough Council,
St Martins Place, 51 Bath Road, Slough SL1 3UF

You may wish to give traffic a couple of weeks to get used to the
changes before having your say on the longer term effects of the
scheme.




